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24th April 2017 
 
Dear Family, Friends and Colleagues, 
 
Welcome to the Summer term.  I hope that you have had a restful and enjoyable Easter 
break with family and friends.  Staff have been working hard to prepare for the curriculum 
theme of “Transport” for this term.  The children have done some lovely work as part of their 
topic of plants and we have had some really good activities across the term in school.   
 
Weather: 
Using the outdoors is a really important part of how we teach the children at Mossbrook.  It 
does mean that the children are outside a lot so please send them dressed for the weather.  
If you would like sun cream putting on your child please send a named bottle of sun cream in 
and we are happy to put it on them. 
 
Assemblies: 
The following class assemblies are happening this half term: 

 28th April: Pheasant assembly 

 5th May: Woodpecker assembly 

 12th May: Heron assembly 
 
Dates: 

 1st May: Bank Holiday, school closed 

 24th May: May Day celebrations 

 26th May: Last day of Summer 1 
 
 
If you would like to discuss something from this letter or anything else please feel free to 
contact me in school. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Dean Linkhorn 

 
Headteacher 


